
WAYC/ 7600 

February 8, 1976 

Kermit Geary 
R.D.2 Box 298 
Walnutport, PA. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

American Contemporary Radio Network 

I'm ashamed of the fact that I have taken so long to 
verify your reception report of Christmas Day 1975. 
Staffing problems at the station have forced a back log 
of correspondence. 

I am very happy to verify your reception report of 
Dec. 25, 1975. Your account of the programming 
matches our log. 

You provided some of our local bankers with a chuckle 
in your "Hardway National Bank." I always told them 
that asking for a loan there was definitely the "hard 
way" to get money. It's the Hartley National Bank. 

By the way, we will have a special DX test broadcast 
coming up, or is that tonight 779 I don't have 
the schedule here, but we are conducting a special 
test broadcast for members of the National Radio 
Club. I hope you will be able to check us again. The 
station is joining the Radio Club and my brother and 
I hope to get back to DX ing after a long absence. 

I have enclosed a promotional booklet for your 
collection. By the way, we have applied to the FCC 
for a power increase to 5,000 watts. It would be 
interesting to receive a comparison report after we 
increase our power. We will advise. 

Best wishes for continued good DX ing: 

Sincerely, 

J hn Ces na 

Post Office Box 1 Bedford, Pennsylvania 15522 814-623-1171 


